

2 February 2011

Director Policy, Legislation and Criminal Law Review NSW Department of Justice and Attorney General GPO Box 6 SYDNEY NSW 2001

BY EMAIL: lpd.enquiries@agd.nsw.gov.au

Dear Sir / Madam,

REVIEW OF THE NSW WORKPLACE SURVEILLANCE ACT 2005

I refer to the above matter and thank you for the opportunity to make a submission regarding the review of the NSW Workplace Surveillance Act 2005.

I write to endorse the submission of Unions NSW regarding the Workplace Surveillance Act 2005.

Should you require any further information please contact George Maniatis on 9218 3444.

Yours sincerely,

& Casey

Jim Casey

State Secretary